

Science Day

This year we celebrated the Natural World as part of our Science Curriculum Day. This saw the pupils help to build a Bee Garden, designed to attract pollinators into our Wildlife Garden. They also participated in creating some artwork out of recycled materials and had an encounter with some wildlife, to name just a few of the activities across the day. The pupils had a wonderful time working with their classmates to explore the world around them and learn a little more about the importance of looking after our environment.





New Menu

The new menu for School Dinners is now available and can be found on the school's website by following the link below:

https://frankwise.oxon.sch.uk/school-meals-menu-autumn-winter-2022-3/

Out of School Activities

One of the areas that came out of the parental survey, was a desire from families for more information about what is available beyond the school for their children to participate in. Regular information is shared via our website, which we are now distributing through Parentmail via text in order to support ease of access. There are two main sources of information. The first is the Short Breaks Update which is produced on a monthly basis by Oxfordshire County Council and the second one is the OSLO Newsletter which comes out half termly. This is produced by Natalie Dayer our Out of School Liaison Officer. Both of these showcase things that are going on in the wider local area and may include things which are both suitable for, and of interest to, your children. The link to the section of the website where you can find them, and a range of other items aimed at families can be found below.

https://frankwise.oxon.sch.uk/families/

New Library Books

We have recently introduced a new library within the School's Gallery area. The children have been learning the difference between fiction and non-fiction books, and have been reviewing, choosing and grouping books for inclusion in the library. The intention is to refresh these from time to time, so that pupils can go along and find something new to read and share with their friends.

Updating Personal Details

From time to time we need to contact families during the school day, often because a child is unwell or to seek important information. We also communicate regularly via email or text, to share letters, or information such as events that are coming up. As such, it is important that we hold the most up to date contact details possible. Therefore if you change phones, email addresses or where you live, please can you let us know by phoning 01295 263520 or emailing us at office@frankwise.oxon.sch.uk

